
To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Wild horses are a treasure in any world – but especially a world like ours. Habitats are decreasing and 

disappearing; actions taken now could prevent the wild horse from one day becoming endangered. SCR 

4014  is meant to support humane, scientifically recommended methods of managing the wild horse 

population, preserving them for their own sake and for their own right to life, as well as for other 

reasons that touch the lives of humans. 

Wild horses are not only a part of the Park and a part of the ecosystem, but a part of the identity of the 

American West as well as a piece of living history – these horses are descendants of Sitting Bull’s horses. 

They are the only wild herd in North Dakota – and this too makes them special.  

80% of Americans want protections for wild horses – on which side will your vote fall?  

 

Please, protect the wild horses, for now and for always. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Holly Mellas 


